A singularly unique event in Australia -
showcasing governmental and
non-governmental services of particular

interest to individuals and organizations
engaged in supporting the Muslim
community in Queensland

When: Saturday 9 April 2011

Venue: Riverside Receptions,
50 Oxlade Drive, New Farm
Brisbane
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CRESCENTS OF
BRISBANE

10amto 4pm

A Crescents of Brisbane Inc. initiative

If you would like to attend please send an
email to msef@crescentsofbrisbane.org.

Please note that places are limited and invitations are issued on a first-come-first-served basis.
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